
WHITE PETERSON 

 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 
 

 
MARC J. BYBEE 

WM. F. GIGRAY, III    

MATTHEW A. JOHNSON 

JACOB M. JONES 

WILLIAM F. NICHOLS * 

 

 
WHITE, PETERSON, GIGRAY & NICHOLS, P.A. 

CANYON PARK AT THE IDAHO CENTER 

5700 E. FRANKLIN RD., SUITE 200 

NAMPA, IDAHO 83687-7901 

TEL   (208) 466-9272 

FAX (208) 466-4405 

 

                                       BRIAN T. O’BANNON * 

                                       PHILIP A. PETERSON   

                                       WILLIAM L. PUNKONEY     

                                         

                                       TERRENCE R. WHITE 
           OF COUNSEL 

                                       WILLIAM F. “BUD” YOST 
                                                         OF COUNSEL 

 

 * Also admitted in OR 

EMAIL:  mjohnson@whitepeterson.com 

July 3, 2024 

 

To: Planning and Zoning Commissioners, City of Ketchum 

 

From: Matthew Johnson, City Attorney 

 

Re:  121 Badger Lane Administrative Appeal – Scheduling Order/Notice 

 

Recommended Motion: I move to approve the Scheduling Order and Notice as presented, and 

authorize the Chair to sign. 

 

Background: 

 This is a procedural step for the City to continue to process an administrative appeal filed 

with respect to a determination of the Planning Director. 

 Under Ketchum Municipal Code §17.144.010, the Commission orders and notices a 

hearing date for the administrative appeal and also accepts certain procedural steps, all of which 

are specified in the attached Order. 

 I met with the attorneys for the parties (Appellant and Applicant) via phone and/or email, 

and all have accepted the schedule set forth and formalized in the Order. 

 This is an administrative appeal hearing where the Commission will sit in a quasi-judicial 

role.  There will be arguments by the parties, but there is no public hearing and public comments 

will not be taken.  Council will have full discretion to ask questions of the parties, staff, and/or 

city attorney as we needed. 

 As the briefs are submitted, the Council will be provided information to access copies of 

the briefs, as well as the record including transcripts if applicable. 

 

 Questions or concerns on the substance of the administrative appeal should be reserved 

for the August 13, 2024 hearing.   

 

 


